
Kelsey Head, Norwich, VT.
As a concerned citizen who has lived on the Connecticut River in Norwich my 
entire life (North of the Wilder dam by only a few miles), I have personally 
experienced the daily impact of the water levels being , I wholeheartedly 
support the proposed dam project aimed at restoring continuous flow to our 
river waters. The benefits of such an endeavor cannot be overstated.

Continuous flow of water not only maintains the ecological balance of the 
river ecosystem but also serves as a lifeline for countless species of flora 
and fauna. Unlike dammed water, which leads to sedimentation, erosion, and 
habitat destruction, a continuous flow sustains the natural processes vital 
for the health of the river and its surrounding environment.

By allowing water to flow freely, we mitigate the adverse effects of 
sedimentation, which can choke waterways, smother aquatic habitats, and 
disrupt the natural flow dynamics. Moreover, erosion, often exacerbated by 
stagnant water behind dams, is significantly reduced when water is allowed to 
flow continuously, preserving the integrity of riverbanks and preventing the 
loss of valuable land.

Furthermore, a continuous flow of water supports diverse habitats, promoting 
biodiversity and enhancing the resilience of our ecosystems. Aquatic species 
rely on uninterrupted flow for breeding, feeding, and migration, and 
restoring this flow is essential for their survival.

Beyond ecological benefits, ensuring continuous flow also has socio-economic 
advantages. It sustains fisheries, supports recreational activities, and 
safeguards water quality, all of which are essential for the well-being of 
communities reliant on the river.

In summary, the proposed dam project heralds a promising future where our 
rivers thrive with continuous flow, fostering healthy ecosystems and vibrant 
communities. Let us move forward with initiatives that prioritize the 
restoration and preservation of our natural waterways for generations to 
come.
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